
 

 

Yatton and Villages 
March-April-May 2022  

 
NEWS IN YOUR AREA 

 

 
If you have any questions, queries 
about anything covered in this 
newsletter please email us on:- 
SomNorthNPTPortishea@avonand
somerset.police.uk 
 

 

Get in touch 
In an emergency always call 999 
 
For non-emergency matters call 
us on 101 or report online via 
www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/ 
report  
 
To report a crime anonymously, 
contact Crimestoppers on  
0800 555 111 or visit 
www.crimestoppers-uk.org 
 

Keep up to date 
 
Facebook and Twitter are a great 
way to keep up to date with your 
local Neighbourhood Policing team. 
Follow us on: 

Facebook: @Portishead, Clevedon 
and Nailsea Neighbourhood 
Policing 

Twitter: @ASPNorthSom 

www.avonandsomerset.police.uk 

 

 

 

We have had a very busy couple of months getting back into all of 
our regular beat work. Thank you to those of you that have come 
along to our Talk to us events, there are more dates to add to your 
diaries on the next page. Our Bike Register marking events have 
been as just as popular with many visitors giving us a great 
opportunity to meet lots of members of our community. These 
events give the public a chance to come to us with any Police 
related issues and also things that are happening within your 
town. 

Unfortunately in the last few days we have had several counterfeit 
notes that have been used in businesses within Yatton. We want 
to make you aware in case you wonder why the cashiers may be 
checking your money when paying for items so thoroughly.  

 We have been working closely with Lin Griffin from Trading 
Standards and Age Uk, hoping to spread the word about Scams. 
We have been into a residential home and she has kindly come to 
a Talk to us event. The response has been very good and has 
made people think twice about opening emails, what to do with 
mail and courier fraud.  

You can find more information on our Police website. 

Neighbourhood Policing  
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LOCAL EVENTS FOR YOUR DIARY LOCAL PRIORITIES 

  

 

 

High Visibility Patrols  
 
The team will continue our high 
visibility patrols in the area targeting 
areas of ASB and crime. If you see us 
please feel free to speak with us. 
 
 
 
 

Local Concerns 
 
If you have any Anti-Social Behaviour 
concerns please contact us. 

 When someone does 
something that most people 
would say is unreasonable 

 Something that causes 
harassment, alarm or distress 

 Something causing a nuisance 
or annoyance 

If you have concerns in your area that 
you wish to make us aware of please 
do so: 
In an emergency always call 999 
 
For non-emergency matters call us 
on 101 

 
 

Speeding Concerns 
 
There are concerns that there is an 
increase of speeding reported to us in 
our area. You will see us using our 
speed enforcement equipment in the 
following areas: 
Frequent areas of concern are 
Claverham Road and the High Street 
You can keep up to date with the 
priorities at:-  
Priorities | Avon and Somerset Police 
 

 
 
We as Yatton Neighbourhood Policing 
Team want to wish Rev Tim Scott all the 
best for the future as he has now moved 
on from Yatton, it has been a pleasure 
working with you. 

 
 

 

Facebook Live  
 
Your local Policing Teams next 
Facebook Live Event for 
May/June is yet to be 
confirmed. Keep an eye on the 
Social Media pages for 
confirmation of when this will 
be.  
 
If you have any topics that you 
would like to be touched on 
please contact us.  
 

 

Bike marking 
 
 
If you have a bike that is not 
registered or are getting a new 
bike, please email us and we can 
organise getting these 
registered. 
 
SomNorthNPTPortishea@avona
ndsomerset.police.uk 
 

Meet us Talk to us  

 
 
Come and Talk to us, Wednesday 25th May 2022- Yatton Precinct 
10:30 – 12:30.  
 
Bike Marking event, Tuesday 31st May 2022- Strawberry Line, next 
to Yatton Train Station 14:00-16:00. 
 
Coffee Morning, Tuesday 7th June 2022 – Kingston Seymour 
Village Hall, 10:30-12:00. 
 
Bike Marking event, Sunday 19th June 2022 – Strawberry Line, 
next to Train Station 14:00-16:00.  
 
  
These above dates are your chance to come and meet your local 
Neighbourhood Policing team to discuss Police related issues and 
things happening within your town.  
You will notice we have special events for bike marking, but we will 
make sure we have the stickers available at the Talk to us events 
as well. 
       

                 
 

 
 
Registering your bike is free and provides you with the following 
benefits: 

 Lifetime registration on the BikeRegister database 

 A registration Logbook, to be used as proof of ownership 

 Secure online access to manage your account 
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Mini Police   

Call 999 if a crime is in progress or 
the suspects are still in the area. 
Otherwise ring our 24/7 non-
emergency number 101. Even if 
we’re not able to attend straight 
away, your information could be the 
missing link in a chain of evidence. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Neighbourhood Engagements  

Niccy who is our Youth Worker from Yatton Youth Club would like 
to update you on what is going on there.  

“Juniors is very popular with 30-40 at each session which is 6-715pm 
Tuesday and Thursdays. Supper club Wednesday’s 630-9pm is proving 
expensive, with ingredients, but worth it as it has had an impact on 
antisocial behaviour in Yatton.   
Seniors took a hard hit after lockdown but is gradually building up and we 
have an average of 15 young people every Thursday 730-9pm. 
The Rock youth led Community cafe has moved its time to 12-4pm 
Saturday’s and sees several customers each week”.  
Thank you for all your hard work Niccy to you and your Team.  
 

 

              

Our Mini Police were so lucky to have a visit from our much loved Dog 
Section last week. PC Bancroft and his Police Dog’s Marshy, Sidney and 
Ella came to show off their many talents and answered a lot of fantastic 
questions the children had. One of the children said “I’ve waited my whole 
life to meet a Police Dog”.  

As you will see next to this section this is some of the work completed by 
the group of ways that we can improve the community we live in. I hope 
you will agree with me and can see how much time and effort has been put 
into them.  

We are currently working towards the Duke of Cornwall Award. This was 
developed to give young people an opportunity to learn what to do in an 
emergency situation. 

                           

 


